THE WEST END

B ERMUTDA

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL - WiFi Solution

The West End Development Corporation and the ACBDA Telecommunications Team

are issuing a WiFi RFP for an exclusive WiFi solution covering the WEDCo area (as outlined in
the RFP document) commencing 1st February 2017, with a 5 year contract including a revenue
sharing model or other benefits for WEDCo and will be used for the America's Cup 19th May
2017, until 4th July 2017.

The RFP will be available for download from www.dockyardbermuda.com/wedco/tenders-rfps
by qualified persons on the 13th September 2016, and submissions are to be received on or
before the 30th September 2016.

www.thewestend.bm




